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Dear Legislators, Please honor the will of the voters by acting quickly to implement 

Ballot Measure 114 and make it a meaningful limitation on the availability of guns and 

weapons in our state by passing HB3076 out of committee. When voters passed 

Ballot Measure 114, they expected full implementation of its goal to reduce gun 

violence. Upholding voters’ trust is more important than ever in these days when so 

much is being done to sow distrust in government. Please make gun dealer licensing 

a meaningful step in the control of guns in our state and make inspection a viable and 

responsible part of regulation. Thank you in advance for honoring this important step 

in reducing the presence of guns in our state and limiting their deadly consequences. 

We are counting on you.  

 


